
 YOLO-SOLANO AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that Wednesday, September 9, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. has been set as the date 
and time to hold a public hearing to consider the final District budget for fiscal year 2020/2021.  Included 
in the final budget is a 3.3 percent cost recovery adjustment, established under District Rule 4.1, Permit 
Fees, that was approved under the proposed budget on June 8, 2020, effective July 1, 2020. 
 
This public hearing is being held via teleconference in accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 
N-29-20 (March 17, 2020).  Executive Order N-29-20 authorizes local legislative bodies to hold public 
meetings via teleconference and to make public meetings accessible telephonically or otherwise 
electronically to all members of the public.  Members of the public are encouraged to observe and 
participate in the teleconference.  Teleconference meeting details will be provided on the District website 
and posted at the District office 72 hours prior to the scheduled meeting date and time. 
 
The proposed budget will be available for review in the District office beginning August 9, 2020, or you 
may review it online at www.ysaqmd.org. 
 
All interested parties are invited to participate. 
 
Date:   August 7, 2020 
Administrative Operations Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


